
 OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 31st March 2025 

 
 

CURRICULUM:​
 
English 
We will be doing 
a free write as 
part of writing 
for pleasure. 
 
Maths 
We will be 
looking at 
adding equal 
groups and 
looking at 
arrays and 
doubles. 
 
History 
We will be 
recapping our 
learning about 
flight. 
 
RE 
The children will 
be learning 
about what’s 
extraordinary 
about Easter. 
 
Art 
The children will 
be practicing 
linocut inspired 
by Fiona Horan. 
 
 
 
 
 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 
Our last week of term! Just a reminder school closes on Friday 4th April at 1:10pm. 
 
We are doing a homework show and tell on Wednesday 2nd April, so please can the 
children bring their homework books in to share their favourite piece. 
 
A reminder that Phonics questions can be sent to: phonics@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk  
 
We are focusing on children being able to read books without sounding words out, 
demonstrating pace and fluency. Assessments will take place after half term. 
 
Dates for your diary:​
14th May - 1LP class assembly​
18th June - 1S class assembly​
10th July - Nower Wood Trip (information to follow after half term) 
 
Snacks:​
Children will need two healthy snacks each day.  
We ask that these are Fruit or Vegetables. ​
Please do not send in chocolate, crisps, snack bars or biscuits. Thank you.  
 
Bottles:​
Bottles should only be filled with water and should be clearly named. Thank you. 
 
Oxford Owl: ​
You can visit Oxford Owl for a variety of ebooks to access for free. 
Click the link - http://oxfordowl.co.uk/ 
Navigate to ‘Oxford Owl for School’ - Click ‘Log in’ - ‘Students’ tab - Enter: 
Username: year1_2024  
Password: boxgrove2024 
 
Free phonics games can be found here: Phonics Play 
A blending game can be found here: Blending Bingo 
An example of a video you could watch to watch: Video  
 
Communication with staff: 
We’re always happy to take a quick message at the door, but please communicate 
via the office with any sensitive or more detailed information and this will be shared 
with us. We will always aim to get back to you as soon as we can, thank you for your 
patience and understanding. 
 
Year 1 team  

 

mailto:phonics@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk
http://oxfordowl.co.uk/
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